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Christmas Stories for Children and Adults Margaret McBride 2016-12-02 Short Christmas stories for children and adults.
These short stories were written for Christian adults to read to children. Does the real meaning of Christmas still
exist in the hearts of children and adults today? For our family, Santa Claus is alive to remind us about the greatest
gift God ever gave the world, his son Jesus Christ. Christmas stories from all over the planet written in the past and
the present have taught us lessons about love, sharing, and caring, the lessons Christ modeled every day. We hope that
our stories will remind our readers that Christ is very much alive today, impacting every aspect of our lives, not just
at Christmas. Opening our hearts to God's light can make miracles happen when we least expect it. Learning to believe
and grow in Christ does not just happen in Church, it can happen under a Christmas tree!
May Cause Miracles Gabrielle Bernstein 2014-01-14 Offering a plan for releasing fear and embracing gratitude, reveals
how simple, consistent shifts in our thinking and actions can lead to miraculous changes in daily life.
I Am Not robert E. Draper 2014-03-20 "I Am Not" is author Robert E. Draper's attempt to provide insight into our ageold plight of finding ourselves “strangers in a strange land,” as well as into the great difficulty we all have in
accepting that if we are living in a world of virtual insanity, we are—at least partly—insane too.According to the
author, this world is a dystopian battleground, a product of a collective amnesia that has burdened us all with the
difficult task of living coherently while working our way back to the awareness of what we are: united; yet believing
we are what we are not: separated—all of our hearts breaking over what we know not.The central theme of "I Am Not" is
recognizing the futility of our efforts to improve the trap we appear to be in, redirecting those efforts to the goal
of waking up to what we are doing, saving not the world but ourselves. Only thus can we reverse our own course into
madness, finding—and demonstrating—there is hope within, right in the middle of a place where there is none to be found
without.
Overcoming Me Jewel Adams 2015-01-01 God loves us and has a plan for us. Every human being is a part in that plan.
There is opposition in all things, and overcoming trials is one of the most important lessons we can learn. It took me
a long time to figure this out and I am grateful for what I have learned. But those lessons did not come without a
price. In this little book, I will humbly share some of what I have learned.
A Return to Love Marianne Williamson 1996 This guide reveals how we each can take a spiritual, psychological and
emotional journey back to the true inner peace with which we were born, and shows how by practicing love we can make
our lives more peaceful, loving and fulfilling.
Gratitude Melody Beattie 2000-02 Explores how gratitude can work miracles in our lives, transforming negative, selfdefeating thoughts into recognition of the gifts life has to offer. Teaches how to say thanks for the way things are
and to recognize the lessons in every experience.
The Eternal Church Bill Hamon 2011-07-28 Hamon takes readers on a journey throughout the history of the church.
Beginning at the origination of the church in the 1st Century, he proceeds to its deterioration during the Middle Ages
to the restoration of the church from the time of the Reformation to the present.
Quirkyalone Sasha Cagen 2006-01-03 quirkyalone (kwur.kee.uh.lohn) n. adj. A person who enjoys being single (but is not
opposed to being in a relationship) and generally prefers to be alone rather than date for the sake of being in a
couple. With unique traits and an optimistic spirit; a sensibility that transcends relationship status. Also adj. Of,
relating to, or embodying quirkyalones. See also: romantic, idealist, independent. Are you a quirkyalone? Do you know
someone who is? Do you believe life can be prosperous and great with or without a mate? Do you value your friendships
as much as your romantic relationships? Do gut instincts guide your most important decisions? Are you often among the
first on the dance floor? Coupled or single, man or woman, social butterfly or shrinking violet, quirkyalones have
walked among us, invisible until now. Through the coining of a new word, this tribe has been given a voice. Meet the
quirkyalones. Read about: The quirkyalone nation: where we live, what we do Quirkytogethers (quirkyalones who have
entered long–term relationships) Sex and the single quirkyalone Romantic obsession: the dark side of the quirkyalone's
romantic personality Quirkyalones throughout history (profiles in courage)
Remember Who You Truly Are Sally Jane Francis 2016-04-27 This book will help you to remember who you truly are, and to
be your true, authentic self, in its entirety, to unlock the beautiful spirit and essence of you. You have a soul
mission: it's time to wake up to it and fulfill your destiny and be everything you ever dreamed of being, your soul and
spirit self really are, unafraid to shine in a world that all too often might seem might seek to undermine or limit
you...You are filled with infinite possibilities and great gifts. Many of us are waking up from the illusion of fear,
lower consciousness and vibration that we have been trapped in. Though times may be dark, the light can prevail and by
holding on to our dreams and visions, we will emerge with a higher consciousness. We will shed all the restrictions of
the past, and break the chains of the judgmental and fear-based systems which have ruled and limited our lives in so
many ways, to take a jump and leap of faith and really be the full expression of our unique and special souls. "I
really love this book. As soon as I started reading it, it felt like it was talking directly to my soul.... I believe
Sally is a gifted soul on a mission to genuinely help & empower people. It is a book I will treasure" "What a beautiful
book; one that touches you and works on so many levels." "It doesn't matter where you are on your journey, in this book
you will find something new, something to remind you of who and where you are, why you are following the path you have
chosen and affirmation that you are not alone, the Universe is always supporting you. I found the book easy to read, to
me the energy of the words just flow off the page, and hit the spot. Read it from cover to cover, dip in and out, the
choice is yours and the book supports you in what ever way you wish to connect with it. Bursting with information and
and workable ways to experiment and include in your spiritual practice. Sally has worked really hard to make this work
appeal to as wider audience as possible and I feel she has pulled it off with a flourish. Well done Sally, when's the
next one?" "I really love this book. As soon as I started reading it, it felt like it was talking directly to my soul
and I felt curiously emotional. I believe Sally is a gifted soul on a mission to genuinely help & empower people. It is
a book I will treasure & refer to when I am in need of uplifting"
Reset Michael Jones 2016-03-10 Hopelessly in a funk with no apparent way out, mortgage industry veteran, Mark Stiles,
grasped desperately to the only thing that could help: CHANGE. For the past few years, Mark has been stuck in a life of
mediocrity - unfulfilled and simply getting by..... Slowly, but surely, both his personal and professional lives have
derailed and are on a one-way track to disaster. Now, after a chance encounter with an old friend and colleague in the
business, Mark is presented with a challenging opportunity that can radically change his life. A change that could not
only allow him to achieve his dreams and provide an abundant life for his family, but a change that could inject longforgotten purpose, meaning and fulfillment back into his career and very soul. Whether you're a mortgage veteran or a
newbie to the residential mortgage scene, this book is possibly the answer to your problems! It not only provides
solutions to the issues you've faced with loan files, but it outlines a proven, strategic framework for re-structuring
your life to reach all the goals you've set for yourself and achieve unlimited success. The only question is: are you
prepared to hit the Reset button and change?
Faith Colors Lula Adams 2014-06-30 Miracles happen today. Do you want to increase your faith? Read about miracles. True
stories of God's faithfulness, love, and power are woven together with art, poetry and scripture into a tapestry made
of the colors of the rainbow that demonstrate the many aspects of faith. A woman finds herself in a car accident on a
lonely Nevada highway gazing at her two daughters sprawled on the road. She screams in terror for help. Someone places
a white gold cross in the palm of her hand. This changes everything. "A White Gold Cross," one of the true stories
found in "Faith Colors, Encounters with God in Living Faith," explores the power of faith in God to transform the
outcome of a terrible crisis. This story is found in the section called White Faith, the kind of faith that strengthens
the inner heart to persevere. A son prays in earnest while the emergency team from the fire station try to revive his
father. After the paramedics give up and permission is granted to stop CPR, the father miraculously begins to breathe
on his own. But will he survive long enough to take care of his unfinished business? This story is found under Blue
Faith, the kind of faith that looks up from a dark pit to find hope. These testimonies and others, including some of
the author's own experiences, are grouped into the colors of the rainbow to highlight important aspects of faith. Poems
and prophetic art, intensifying the impact of the messages, are found throughout the book. Each color section concludes
with a prayer to draw the reader's heart closer to God. Scriptures and colorful prophetic pictures featured in this
book highlight significant attributes of faith that are bound to spark hope in God and His promises found in the Bible.
You've Got Time K. J. Kraemer 2016-07-16 Enjoy 20 limited-detail illustrations, designed for those who would rather
keep it simple. Each page was hand-drawn and edited by K J Kraemer, with you in mind. If you don't want to spend days
on a project or just want room to get creative, this adult coloring book is for you!
The Holy Week and the Forty Days 1879
Discovering the Miracle of the Scarlet Thread in Every Book of the Bible Richard Booker 2009-11-01 Yes you can
understand the Bible! Discovering the Miracle of the Scarlet Thread in Every Book of the Bible takes the mystery and
confusion out of the Bible and makes God's Word come alive with new insights and a fresh excitement that will have you
searching for more. Dr. Richard Booker unveils the mysteries and secrets of the Bible by explaining its master theme,
and then reveals a simple plan so you can discover God's personal revelation for yourself.
Make Miracles in Forty Days Melody Beattie 2010-11-30 If you could ask for a miracle right now, what would it be? We’ve
all had situations in our lives that seem beyond our control or that have no clear remedy. In this concise,
inspirational guide, bestselling self-help guru Melody Beattie shows us that we have the ability to make a miracle for
almost any circumstance we’re facing. Beattie, a trusted counselor for millions of readers, has shared her own stirring
stories of overcoming obstacles and dealing with life’s tragedies for more than twenty-five years. In Make Miracles in
Forty Days she now offers the ultimate distillation of what she knows about gratitude, surrender, and connecting with
our essential power. She challenges us to be more present each day and details a six-week action plan, the Miracle
Exercise, to jump-start transformation in our lives. After completing a series of activities, we’ll establish what
miracles we’d like to create, and then she’ll walk us through practicing this innovative exercise alone, with a
partner, and even with our children. Beattie instructs us to be thankful for everything in our lives and for how we’re
really feeling; we need to express gratitude for what we have and who we are, not just for our obvious blessings. It is
crucial that we are grateful for recognizing what is upsetting and bothering us. Through acknowledging the pain that
we’re feeling, we can excise any denial or resistance that is holding us back. As we progress over the forty days,
instead of feeling lost, numb, or confused, we’ll become more conscious, aware, and alive. Our miracle will begin to
materialize. Along the way, Beattie reveals her own experiences of making miracles, individually and through working
with a partner, and those of the participants in her Miracle Workshop. She shares moving stories of overcoming hardship
and finding acceptance and forgiveness, and inspires us to move forward with a renewed vigor for life.
It's Not It Antonio Almeida 2012-06-01 You cannot escape the results of your thoughts. What you are thinking plays out
in your life. If your thoughts are full of anger, you will experience anger in your life. Adversely if you understand
absolute love and live it, you will find peace and joy. The suffering we experience, is mainly due to our holding on to
past pains, resentments, and anger. As long as we remain in the past in our thinking, we will suffer. As long as the
cultures across the globe remain locked into systems, which no longer work for their citizens the people of this world
will continue to suffer. You have the miracle of mind in your grasp. Change your perception, and how you identify with
life and you will be the revolution that is needed. This book explores the areas of life, which keep you in bondage,
and slavery. It shows you how with thinking alone you can free yourself, and family. The bumps in the road, the
heartache, and suffering can be eliminated out of your life. It is the Miracles of Mind, which allow this to happen.
Join with me in this most timely journey. This is a journey to create miracles for all and eliminate suffering.
Precious Medicine Jannet Hopewell 2009-04-23 This book is laden with POWERFUL PRECIOUS DECLARATIONS which can be taken
[applied] like medicine. SPEAK it as prescribed several times a day over situations, crisis, circumstances, challenges,
turmoil, doubt, fear, sickness and so on. God spoke everything into being & we are made in his image, hence we also
have the power to DECREE, DECLARE & ORDAIN and supernaturally take charge by SPEAKING OVER everything or anything
facing us. All we need do is believe! This book is for those willing and ready to take charge of their lives, their
living and be TRANSFORMED through the POWERFUL declaration of SPOKEN words! This book will set you free in the name of
Jesus. All you have to do is believe!
A Wolf Like Me Andrew Stark Fitz 2017-06-18 A midnight ritual by a secret society in the English Countryside nearly
costs Thomas Spell his life. He returns home to Chicago to find that he carries within himself something unspeakable a condition for which he believes there is no cure, until he meets Penelope, a beautiful and brilliant pre-med student
determined to heal him. But the Brotherhood searches for him still, convinced that he holds the key to an unimaginable
power. As his life begins to spiral out of control, Thomas is forced to confront his own past, as well as the dark
forces closing in on him and everything he holds dear.
Make Miracles in Forty Days Melody Beattie 2011-12-06 Counsels readers on how to transform their lives for the better,
sharing anecdotes about experiences with grief and loss while outlining a six-week plan for achieving gratitude and
enabling change.
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Forty Days with the Master Frederic Dan Huntington 1891
Small Ball Don Geidel 2016-09-11 September 11th, 2001 was America's wake up call to terrorism. Unfortunately, we hit
the snooze alarm. The next wave of terror attacks won't be nation shaking, cataclysmic events. We're ready for that.
Instead, they'll be minor, localized nightmares. Mere pinpricks to our country, but catastrophic to the small towns
that find themselves in the crosshairs. Worst of all, there's nothing we can do to stop it from happening - or is
there? A gritty novel extrapolated from real world events, this fast-paced, riveting thriller will leave you alarmed,
angry, and awestruck at America's unpreparedness for the next wave of terror attacks. Some might refer to it as death
by a thousand cuts, but the counterterrorism community calls it Small Ball. Small Ball is an indictment of our woefully
wrongheaded security infrastructure and a testament to the resilience, resourcefulness, and integrity of the average
American. You'll wonder why it hasn't happened already. Perhaps it's happening right now...
God, Take Over; I Am Finished Catherine Agada 2013-07 In every trial or tribulation, there is an opportunity that can
bring us closer to God and to our goals when we allow God to take control. God, Take Over; I Am Finished is a cry for
mercy and divine intervention when suffering seems unfair and you realize that no one else can help you. A dry valley
and wilderness experience story, based on the author's tribulations and triumphs as she struggled, willingly and
sometimes unwillingly, to submit to God's will. It reveals how she passed through the storm and survived and what she
gained out of the pains she had to endure. Its principal message lies in the realization and fact that where human
senses, strength, power, abilities, knowledge, and intelligence end, God's supremacy begins. By applying her
experiences and the Word of God, Catherine Agada shows you how to discover divine strength in weakness; peace in chaos,
and His love in suffering. She inspires and teaches you to love better, live happier, forgive faster, pray efficiently,
and increase faith. God, Take Over; I Am Finished can restore hope and improve your relationships with God and man.
Henry in a Hurry John Allan 2014-02-03 Henry's rushed approach to life creates problems at every turn. Readers will
enjoy following Henry through his day to see if he discovers the importance of doing things carefully.
Choices Melody Beattie 2009-10-13 “Melody Beattie gives you the tools to discover the magnificence and splendor of your
being.” — Deepak Chopra, author of Jesus and Buddha “Beattie understands being overboard, which helps her throw
bestselling lifelines to those still adrift.” — Time magazine From the New York Times bestselling author of Codependent
No More, The Language of Letting Go, Finding Your Way Home, Journey to the Heart, and Stop Being Mean to Yourself,
comes Choices: powerful wisdom and insight about how to make the best choices in our lives from the author who
revolutionized how we look at relationships.
Jesus' First Miracle Arch Books 2006-02 This book tells the story of the wedding in Cana (John 2:1-11). The Arch® Book
series tells popular Bible stories through fun-to-read rhymes and bright illustrations. This well-loved series captures
the attention of children
Miracle for Shira Galia Sabbag 2014-09-30 Chanukah is a kid favorite holiday! What is in the Chanukah gift box Shira
got from her aunt in Israel? What happened to her gift? Will a Chanukah miracle happen to Shira? Read on.... Shira's
stories are sprinkled with Hebrew words, greetings and blessings. Her stories will appeal to children in Jewish preschools, Sunday schools, Jewish Day schools and in every Jewish home.
The Miracle That Is Your Life Wendy L Darling 2014-11-06 Each and every one of us was born to live a miraculous life.
And never before has it been easier to tap into the magic and miracles life has to offer. The Miracle That Is Your Life
will take you on a journey of exploration and discovery, offering you simple ways for you to adjust, finally being able
to experience the life you have only been able to dream of. Maybe you've been working hard, but your bank account does
not reflect your efforts. Maybe you have gone through a break-up and wondering what may be next for you. Or possibly
you've been taking care of so many other people and other responsibilities, that you are concerned about your health.
Whatever your circumstances, this book is going to help you gain your clarity and position you to take your next steps.
If there has been a feeling in your gut, a pull in your heart, and the very fact you are reading this description,
allow Wendy Darling to show you the way. Not only is there something more for you to experience, you can finally get on
the path of living a most special and miraculous life. Start turning those dreams and desires into reality....right
now!
Faith Daniel Jennings 2015-08-01 What do we do when life goes completelycontrary to the way we feel it should? Howdo we
handle life's disappointments,heartaches and let downs?All people suffer but not all respondappropriately to their
sufferings. For some,suffering turns to bitterness andunforgiveness towards God. For others itturns to despair and,
sometimes, evensuicide and we are led to ask the questionhow does one handle the big (and small)setbacks, hurts and
disappointments thatwe all experience.In 2012 the author entered into a seasonof suffering unlike any he had
experiencedbefore and found himself faced with manyquestions for which he had no answer:Where was God? Why had He
abandonedhim? What should he do? Who can help?As he journeyed through the darkest nightof his soul he discovered a way
of lookingat life that not only made sense of thesuffering he was experiencing but alsohelped him to see suffering in a
way hehad never seen it before as he looked at itthrough the lens of faith.In this book the author provides hope
forevery hurting soul, demonstrating that nomatter how hurtful your situation hasbeen, there is good behind and in it
andthough you may have felt like God wasnowhere to be found He was there withyou all of the time.
40 Days for Life David Bereit 2013-01-15 As America marks the 40th anniversary of the Roe v. Wade Supreme Court
decision this year, abortion has become the leading cause of death in our nation and worldwide, ending the lives of
more than 42 million children each year and harming millions of women – and men. In the midst of this global crisis,
there is new hope. Beginning with one hour of prayer in Texas in 2004, the groundbreaking 40 Days for Life movement of
prayer and fasting, peaceful vigils, and community outreach has mobilized more than half a million volunteers in 481
cities around the world. 6,749 babies have been spared from abortion. 75 abortion workers have had a change of heart
and quit their jobs. 25 abortion centers have closed. And every baby, every changed heart, every closure is an amazing
story. This book contains forty of those stories: • Hearts changed on the most controversial issue in our culture •
Babies and mothers spared from abortion at the last possible second • Shocking secrets from inside the abortion
industry – revealed • Abortion workers experiencing a change of heart and quitting their jobs • Thriving abortion
facilities shutting down for good
Echoes in the Storm Max Henry 2017-09-12 One week is all we were supposed to share. One week as strangers. All the
things you did differently irked me. I thought it meant we couldn't get along, that there was no chance we'd work out.
But when it came time for me to leave, you know what I figured out? You were my echo. My call back. And damn it if I
didn't find home in the end.
Becoming Zara Lillianna Blake 2015-06-18 FUN FACT: "Becoming Zara" is a standalone novella, but if you're following the
character of Samantha Bradford as she crosses off the items of her bucket list (the Single Wide Female Series), this is
the book that Samantha publishes to complete her bucket list item #18 (Publish a Book). Note: You can download #1 Learn
Pole Dancing of that series for free. *** Hi, I'm Zara...warrior princess. I don't usually tell that last bit to
strangers, but I say it in my head all the time. It's one of the many mantras that have helped me to get to where I am
today. And believe me when I say that I've come a long way. Besides, if you're a woman and you happen to have ever
struggled with issues of self-esteem, we're probably gonna be fast friends anyway, so I won't hold anything (much)
back. Oh, and Zara wasn't the name I was born with-but you'll find out more about that in the book. I don't know about
you, but my own struggle with my weight has held me back a bit in life. And my self-esteem took a real nose dive after
my fiance dumped me-via text, no less. (I know, right? Jerk!...but I don't usually dwell on things in the past, so
let's just move right along from that, shall we?) So, I'm still a work-in-progress for sure, but I'm really starting to
figure it all out-how to be more of who I'm meant to be every day-including the bumps, the lumps, and my bruised ego
along the way. Oh and I love my sisterhood (more about that later) - the women who join me in believing that we are all
capable of being strong, amazing, warrior princesses-just the way we are right now."
The Miracle Morning Hal Elrod 2012-12 What's being widely regarded as "one of the most life changing books ever
written" may be the simplest approach to achieving everything you've ever wanted, and faster than you ever thought
possible. What if you could wake up tomorrow and any-or EVERY-area of your life was beginning to transform? What would
you change? The Miracle Morning is already transforming the lives of tens of thousands of people around the world by
showing them how to wake up each day with more ENERGY, MOTIVATION, and FOCUS to take your life to the next level. It's
been right here in front of us all along, but this book has finally brought it to life. Are you ready? The next chapter
of YOUR life-the most extraordinary life you've ever imagined-is about to begin. It's time to WAKE UP to your full
potential...
Web Games Lior Samson 2020-08-22 Destiny Allen, a Web designer for software giant Scenaria Security Systems, finds
herself involved in a deadly puzzle that blurs the boundaries between the virtual and the real. At stake: the
infrastructure of modern America. Her resources: Dina Gustafson, a college friend, and Karl Lustig, an Israeli
technology journalist with friends in dark places. The challenge: sort the good guys from the bad before the lights go
out. A fast-paced technology thriller, Web Games is about real risks and virtual worlds, about Internet threats as
close as tomorrow's nightly news, and about the ever-escalating warfare between black-hat hackers and modern society.
It's a New Beginning Willie Alfonso 2015-07-04 Have you lost hope for a new beginning? If you believe your life is
beyond saving-this book is for you. Willie Alfonso writes about his dramatic childhood story of growing up Brooklyn. He
shares why he should be dead, dying of AIDS somewhere, or doing life in jail. His epic story with unbelievable comeback
proportions will inspire the doubters, the skeptics, or anyone who has lost all hope for the future. Readers in It's A
New Beginning will be be challenged by Willie's story to see: + Hope in the midst of devastating circumstances. + How
to forgive the unforgivable + How even the worst setbacks can be turned into comebacks. Read one of the most powerful
comeback stories of all time! Dig into It's A New Beginning: How to Turn Setbacks Into Comebacks to find hope for your
new beginning. What are you waiting for? During my entire career as a New York Yankee, I have had the privilege of
knowing Pastor Willie Alfonso. I am eternally grateful for the wisdom I received from him over the years. Now in his
new book, the rest of the world can experience the life and the ministry of a man who has been such a blessing to me. I
know a good closer when I see one. This book will close the old chapters in your life, and set you up for a new
beginning. -Mariano Rivera, #42 Retired Relief Pitcher, New York Yankees Our backgrounds and stories sound very
similar, but we have been placed in different arenas. It's A New Beginning: How to Turn Setbacks Into Comebacks
captures the way God can take Willie Alfonso from a forgotten, broken child and turn him into a man that influences
some of the biggest names in sports history. His story will encourage those who are experiencing setbacks, as well as
spur on others to never give up on the ones with the tough exterior. -Nicky Cruz, Evangelist and Author Chaplain Willie
Alfonso's story is nothing short of a miracle! Read it and you'll be inspired to a new level of faith. - Jim Cymbala,
Senior Pastor, The Brooklyn Tabernacle
Desert Journal Ruth Weiss 2012-04-03 Poetry. Drawings by Paul Blake. Originally published in 1977 by Good Gay Poets of
Boston. "A book whose page has come. ruth weiss has been sounding these poems, alone or with jazz accompaniment, for
many years. It's now ocheny chorosho that they appear for the senses of those potential poets searching for new
modulations of expression; for her poems are of the rhythms of our time and the interlaced, repetitive subtleties are
sewn by that 'thread for those who breathe in rags' (Vallejo) which bespeaks and sings the deep loom of the bronze
lotus."—Jack Hirschman
Magic and Miracles Mary Morris 2011-08-06 Really it's a FUN book, not a workbook! Have you been asking, "How do I
manifest my dreams?" This is your opportunity to create magic and miracles in your life! Gratitude and asking for what
you want can create miracles in your life. You can fall in love with your life and create your dream life. Your dreams
really can come true. The "Magic and Miracles: 30 Day Coaching Workbook" can help you in finding YOUR passion answering the question many of us struggle with. What is YOUR passion? Dream and live an unexpected life. Ready for
more joy, energy and enthusiasm? You can find it through the simple exercises included in the workbook, which help you
to tap into your Spirit. Start creating magic and miracles in your life. Get started with this 30-day coaching workbook
- and you'll be on your way to a new you and a new life in just one month.
Studies in the Forty Days Between Christ's Resurrection and Ascension Andrew Adgate Lipscomb 1884
The Age of Miracles Karen Thompson Walker 2012-06-26 NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY People ∙ O: The Oprah
Magazine ∙ Financial Times ∙ Kansas City Star ∙ BookPage ∙ Kirkus Reviews ∙ Publishers Weekly ∙ Booklist NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER “A stunner.”—Justin Cronin “It’s never the disasters you see coming that finally come to pass—it’s the ones
you don’t expect at all,” says Julia, in this spellbinding novel of catastrophe and survival by a superb new writer.
Luminous, suspenseful, unforgettable, The Age of Miracles tells the haunting and beautiful story of Julia and her
family as they struggle to live in a time of extraordinary change. On an ordinary Saturday in a California suburb,
Julia awakes to discover that something has happened to the rotation of the earth. The days and nights are growing
longer and longer; gravity is affected; the birds, the tides, human behavior, and cosmic rhythms are thrown into
disarray. In a world that seems filled with danger and loss, Julia also must face surprising developments in herself,
and in her personal world—divisions widening between her parents, strange behavior by her friends, the pain and
vulnerability of first love, a growing sense of isolation, and a surprising, rebellious new strength. With crystalline
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prose and the indelible magic of a born storyteller, Karen Thompson Walker gives us a breathtaking portrait of people
finding ways to go on in an ever-evolving world. “Gripping drama . . . flawlessly written; it could be the most assured
debut by an American writer since Jennifer Egan’s Emerald City.”—The Denver Post “Pure magnificence.”—Nathan Englander
“Provides solace with its wisdom, compassion, and elegance.”—Curtis Sittenfeld “Riveting, heartbreaking, profoundly
moving.”—Kirkus Reviews (starred review) Look for special features inside. Join the Circle for author chats and more.
This Thing Between Us Holly C. Webb 2017-08 Parker O'Neill is a man with the world at his feet. Son of the CEO of
O'Neill's International, he is ready to take over as head of the company, once his father retires in six months'
time.However, Parker has earned himself the ultimate playboy reputation, and not everyone thinks he is ready to take
control of the company that he was groomed for all his life.Given an ultimatum that he has to settle down if he wants
to take over from his father; Parker decided the only way to solve his problem, is to pay someone to play the part of
his dutiful wife.Alice Whitman is a hard working girl, with a kind heart. Raised by her grandmother after losing her
parents, she knows what its like to lose everything.Sophia, Alice's grandmother, is getting older and growing weaker by
the day. Alice is the only one Sophia has, so it falls to her to do whatever it takes to help her beloved Gram.When
Parker makes Alice an offer he thinks she can't refuse, he is stunned to find that money doesn't always mean you get
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your own way. However, Alice soon realises Parker might be the one person that can help her when she needs it most.Can
they make their arrangement work without anyone finding out the truth, or will this thing between them turn into
something neither of them expected it to be?
What's Next for You? Fernando Soto 2014-03-06 Fernando Soto dreamed of owning a business. For years he worked and
struggled, never imagining that he could have a better life and then one day he woke up and believed that he could. In
What's Next for You?, Mr. Soto shares the secrets to the fulfillment of his dream. But guess what? It's no secret at
all. Living your dream is possible through hard work, dedication and an unrelenting will to succeed. Today, Mr. Soto
owns a contract janitorial services company that services a broad range of clients in a variety of industries, from
small office clients to automobile dealerships, manufacturing facilities, office buildings, medical practices and
universities. One of his largest clients has annual revenues exceeding $550 million with over ten thousand employees!
He built his business from the ground up, taking notes and sketching his ideas on the manufacturing floor where he
worked for years as an employee. The company where he last worked is now one of his valued clients. "Anything is
possible," Mr. Soto says. Just keep your dream front and center and with Mr. Soto's help, you could be living your
dream life, too.
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